
Minutes of the 
Southeast Interactive Long Distance Learning Consortium 

Wednesday, August 6,  2014 
 

 Due to lack of a quorum, an unofficial meeting of the Southeast Interactive Long Distance 
Learning Consortium was held on Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at Valentinos in Sioux Falls, South Dakota.  
Members present were:  Leeann Haisch, Alcester-Hudson School District; Kevin Coles, Britton-Hecla 
School District; Jason Selchert, SILDL Coordinator/Gayville-Volin School District; Dean Christensen, Deuel 
School District; Collin Knudson, Tea Area School District; Scott Klaudt and Hector Serna, Willow Lake 
School District.  Also present were Bonnie Overweg, Dakota Academic; and Cheryl Johnson, Southeast 
Area Cooperative. 
 
 The final financial report for 2013-2014 and the 2014-2015 financial report as prepared by the 
Business Manager were reviewed 
 
 Bonnie Overweg reported that e-rate changes have been approved, but not confirmed.  
Proposed changes would occur over the next five years.  Proposed changesand items eligible for e-rate  
were discussed. 
 
 Jason Selchert reported on the following: 

 First year of summer college classes  

 Teacher training for anyone teaching or interested in teaching was held at Sioux Valley 

 Information was distributed on students registered for his school and college classes 

 Questions regarding college classes should be directed to Mount Marty, if no response 
contact Jason 

 Make sure classrooms are up and functional.  A test can be run, if necessary. 

 Jason’s cell phone is 605-661-6762 if you have problems with connections or need any other 
assistance 

 High school classes will be on Blackboard and college classes will be on DDN. 

 Protocol for classes 
 

The next meeting will be held over the system.  More information will be sent in September.  
Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
_____________________________________________ _______________________________________ 
Dave Hutchison, President    Cheryl R. Johnson, Business Manager 
 
  

 


